
‭Culture Corner‬

‭Thank you for volunteering to share a little bit about your family and make our school look great!‬

‭The Bulletin Board Space is: 44” w by 30” H‬
‭It will fit two standard poster boards side by side, with room for a border around the entire board.‬

‭When you are finished with your board you can email the DEI chair and they can arrange to pick‬
‭it up from you. Email:‬‭community@cascaderidgeptsa.org‬‭or You can drop it off in the office and‬
‭Let us know!‬

‭Thank you so much.‬


